
16th September, 1938.

Lr. i-aul B. Jarrett, 
2017, Bancroft »ay, 
Berkeley, California.

Bear .x. Jarrett,

Your letter of the 7th instant, addressed to 
Dr. L. We Douglas, has been passed to me by hia secretory, 
with the reque t that I answer your specific questions 
about our entrance requirement in Organic Chemistry.

The course which you describe, as given at the 
University of California, is quite acceptable, and has 
been taken by many California students who are now in our 
medical course.

Yours very truly.

associate Dean.

Copy for the Principal.
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